
 

Value Award Winners! 
 

Daisy              Bobby 
Oliver             Eleanor 
Mackenzie     Ava 
Eli                    Maxwell 
Harley             Jacob 
Kayara             Lexi 
Isabella           Lola 
Albie                Molly 
Maya               Charlie 
Jooles             
 

Well done!  
 

Menu 
Just a reminder that school dinners are £3.00 per meal. 

  Don’t forget school lunches are free for all of EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2, and for those pupils in Years 3-6 who are eligible  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Chicken nuggets and 

diced potatoes 
Chicken curry with rice Sliced gammon and 

Yorkshire pudding 
Bubble salmon with 

wedges 
Baked fish fingers and 

chips 
Cheese, onion and 

potato pasty 
Plant-based sausage 
hot dog with diced 

potatoes 

Quorn pieces in 
Yorkshire pudding 

Margherita pizza Cheese and potato 
frittata 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Reduced menu due 

to Polling Day. 
Jacket potato with a 

choice of tuna, cheese 
or beans 

Tomato or Tuna pasta 
pot 

Tomato or Tuna pasta 
pot 

Margherita pizza Fish fingers and chips 

Marble shortbread 
biscuit 

Apple crumble Chocolate banana cake Lemon drizzle cake Flapjack 

 

Dear Families, 
It has been another exciting week! Year 3 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Fishbourne 
Roman Palace on Monday. They spent time in the museum looking at artefacts and 
mosaics and exploring the gardens. The children learnt how the remains of the palace 
were discovered, what it was like for those living there and what happened to the 
palace. Whilst Year 3 have been historians, Year 5 have been artists.  On Tuesday, 
Year 5 invited their parents in to their outdoor art gallery where they displayed clay 
faces inspired by the work of David Gosling in our wild area. As part of the learning 
journey, the children had learnt how to create realistic facial features in pencil and 
explored ways to make different textures with the clay. I was really impressed with 
their artwork – well done, Year 5! April is the official month of the military child. At 
The Federation, we recognise the unique experiences that military children and their 
families may encounter and wanted to show them the appreciation they deserve by 
inviting them in for a shared afternoon tea today. We are proud of our Forces children 
and they enjoy coming together weekly with Mrs Doole to share their experiences.  
Have a lovely weekend.  Warm regards, Mrs Gibbs   
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak to Mrs Gibbs, Mrs Edwards, Ms Freeley or Mrs Richards 
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Attendance 
Bedenham’s whole school 
attendance this week is: 93% 
Bears: 91% 
Turtles 93% 
Tigers: 95% 
Elephants: 98% 
Orangutans: 96% 
Leopards: 95% 
Gorillas: 94% 
Dolphins: 86% 
Whales: 95% 

Well done, Elephants! 

Safeguarding Spotlight 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Store Cupboard is a local Food Bank that 
serves Gosport. The Store Cupboard was 

created to help anybody who needs short-
term food support, this can include those 

who are homeless, unemployed or 
employed. Click here for more information 

including opening times. 

Dates for your Diary 
April: 
29th April – Year 6 SATS and 
Residential Meeting (2:30 at 
HPS and 4:30 at BPS) 
30th April – PTFA Meeting at 
HPS (9am) 
May: 
2nd May – Polling Day (school 
open) 
6th May – Bank Holiday (school 
closed) 
8th May – Class Photos 
13th – 16th May – Year 6 SATS    

Parents, Teachers and Friends of the Federation Association (PTFA)  
We need you! 

If you would like to take an active role and find out more about PTFA volunteering opportunities, then please 
email adminoffice@bedenham.hants.sch.uk or attend one of our monthly meetings. 

 
 
 

https://jacobswell.charity/food-bank
https://jacobswell.charity/food-bank

